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My name is Robyn Roth and I am a Reiki practitioner in Los Angeles, CA. I have 
witnessed so many people’s lives improved and positively transformed due to Reiki 
healing I’ve done myself, and as a result of people I know who practice hypnotherapy 
and other emotional processes as healing treatment for trauma and other ailments both 
physical and mental people deal with, some for most of their lives. These alternative 
treatments have been scientifically proven to improve the mind and body health of 
ailing people and, like Chiropractic care and Acupuncture, should be accepted as 
effective and necessary healing practices. Please oppose this harmful proposal and let 
these incredibly effective and important practices continue.  
Thank you 
 
-Robyn Roth 


